THIS IS AN INFORMATION PAPER

TO:

Hardin County Board Of Education

FROM:
The PAC

DATE:
March 7, 06

SUBJECT:    Student Attendance, Book Giveaway, and Student/Teacher Feedback


On Kennedy Center Performance at the PAC


On Tuesday, January 31 and Wednesday, February 1, the PAC presented the Kennedy Center’s Alexander Who’s Not Not Not Not Not Not Going to Move! with generous support from Dana Corporation Foundation.

1617 students and 309 accompanying adults were treated to a musical theatre experience that delighted and enlightened young and old alike. Through the use of “Cue Sheet” study guides provided by the Kennedy Center, teachers were able to incorporate this field trip experience into their classroom curriculum.

1519 students and 275 adult chaperones from the following Hardin County Schools were in attendance:
GC Burkhead         

Lincoln Trail 

Meadow View

New Highland

Parkway

Vine Grove

Also in attendance were 98 students and 34 adult chaperones from Elizabethtown Christian Academy, Hodgenville Elementary and Faith Home School Association.

Each Hardin County School student who attended a performance received a free copy of the book upon which the musical was based.  The books were provided through Hardin County Schools Arts For All program and sizable donations from Dana Corporation and the News-Enterprise.

(1500 Books)

Teacher/Student Feedback

A letter from Becky Matthews, Primary Teacher, Meadow View Elementary:

Dear Mr. Lovins,

The third grade students and staff of Meadow View Elementary wanted to thank you for providing the performance of “Alexander, Who’s Not…Going to Move! It was very entertaining and professionally performed.  

Our classes received free books from the Arts For All fund and used those along with the Cue Sheet provided in a unit of weeklong activities prior to the play.

The children were knowledgeable about the story and looked forward with great anticipation to the play.  They thoroughly enjoyed the performance (please refer to some of their own letters).

The staff at Hardin County Schools PAC was very organized and courteous.  Thanks once again for this wonderful learning experience.



Sincerely,



Becky Matthews

Quotes from students in Ms. Matthews’ class who wrote “thank you” letters to the PAC:

“I liked the front row seats… I liked the book…I would love to come again.”





 Keira Lee

“The play was so good that I could go every day and see it over and over again.”





Lee  Sumler


“The play was kind of different from the book.  But I enjoyed the book and the play. I was wondering if you would give any more Alexander plays?”    



Logan Eslinger

